
 

 

 

Friday 17 May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We received very positive feedback on our proposed visit to Chester Zoo. Due to this, we have decided to go 
ahead with the trip. 

The trip will take place on the date below and, as already stated in the previous letter, the cost of the trip will 
be £23.00. This will include entry into the zoo and transport. 

With regards to payment, we are happy for families to pay in full with a one-off payment or by instalments. You 
can pay via School Money or by cash or cheque at the main school office. 

Should you have any payment queries or require any assistance with accessing School Money, please email the 
finance office at finance@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk 

On Tuesday 25 June 2024, we will be leaving school after registration and returning to school for approximately 
15:00. Your child will need a packed lunch with them on the day. If your child is eligible for a free school meal, 
this will be ordered for them. Also, we will visit the shop, so a maximum of £5.00 spending money can be 
brought to school in a purse. 

Please complete and return the form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 7 June. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ellen Williams 

Year 4 class teacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chester Zoo Trip 2024 Year 4 

I give permission for my child to attend the above trip. 

I enclose a contribution of £23.00/I have paid £23.00 on School Money 

 

Child’s name: _____________________________________________________Class:_________ 

Name:____________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

Signature:_________________________________________________Parent/Carer 

Date:________________________________ 

 

Free School Meal (if applicable):          Yes           No 

Free School Meal Order (if applicable):          Ham          Cheese 


